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Community Development Activity 

City of Scranton 
 

Scranton, Pa. April 4, 2016 the City of Scranton’s Office of Economic and Community 
Development (OECD) starts its 2016 Spring paving project.  
 
Mayor Bill Courtright is pleased to announce that the Office of Economic and Community 
Development’s 2016 Spring Paving project has been awarded to American Asphalt Paving 
Company and will be starting soon. The following streets are scheduled for milling and 
resurfacing the weeks between April 18th and June 3rd.    
 

Street List  
 

1. Wayne Ave, Between Market St & William St 
2. School St, Between Wayne Ave &Edna Ave.   
3. Edna Ave, Between Spring St & School St.  
4. William St, Between Brick Ave & Margaret Ave.  
5. Margaret Ave, Between Spring St & William St.  
6. Golden Ave, Between Spring St & Partridge Ave  
7. Partridge Ave, Between Golden Ave & W. Parker St.  
8. Spring St, Between N. Main Ave & Wayne Ave  
9. Belmont Terrace, Between Spring St & Stanley Pl.  
10. Fairview St, Between Belmont Terrace & Hollister Ave.  

 
 
Improvements will include the installation of new handicapped curb ramps, full depth 
reconstruction of deteriorated sections of roadway and shoulders, full width milling from curb 
to curb of existing pavement, repaving and installation of some new drainage inlets. Additional 
work within the project limits will include replacing traffic stop signs and pavement markings as 
necessary.  



 
 
 
The streets will be open to traffic for the duration of the project. Traffic will be maintained 
during construction through the use of lane shifts, and/or single-lane, alternating traffic utilizing 
flag persons.  
 
It is anticipated that all work associated with the project will be completed by the end of June.  
 
Mayor Courtright said “My administration is committed to improving the quality of life for the 
residents of Scranton and this is one project that provides a direct benefit not only to improving 
the livability for residents it also improves the infrastructure of our city”.   
 
These efforts are driven by the Scranton’s Office of Economic and Community Development, 
which serves as the pass-through for Federal funding targeted for low to moderate income 
areas of the city.  
 
If you would like more information about this topic, please contact the Office of Economic and 
Community Development at 570-348-4216 
 
 
 
 


